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Question 

 

 

 

In City care homes set rate 

 

The service users (residents) pay part of the care home fees and their contributions are 

increasing by 2.5% from April 2013.   

A similar increase is necessary by the Council but we appreciate that sufficient 

funding is not available. 

Would you please provide figures to show that increases of 2% or 1.5% are possible 

from the 2% inflation allowance referred to in 5.1.   

The increased cost to the Council for a 2% increase after deducting the increase by the 

service users would be, for example, 1.35% of £460 (see Table One) and 1.41% of 

£504 (see Table One). 
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